
 
 
 

 

17th October 2024 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
Re: ‘FSC (Field Studies Council)’ Field Study Centre in Snowdonia - Rhyd-y-creuau 
 
It is not long now until our first residential visit to the FSC Snowdonia field Centre, taking 
place between the 15th to 17th November 2024 (Friday to Sunday). 
 
To help support parents/carers, there will be a short meeting on the Wednesday 23rd 
October at 4.00pm (till 4.30pm) in the school auditorium. This will be a time for you to ask 
any questions you may have about the visit. Any information issued will be forwarded to 
you. 
 
We do hope your child is still looking forward to this experience! 
 
Should you have any queries or wish to discuss this further please do not hesitate to contact 
us. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
K.Polley                
 
Mr K Polley          
Subject Leader for Geography 

Kpolley@tbcs.nor.olicatschools.org  
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